
Newsletter 

A Newsletter is usually emailed on Wednesdays. As this is our 
main means of direct communication with the parent body, we 
urge you to read it each week. A limited number of copies are 
available for collection from outside reception.  It is also 
uploaded onto our school website. The Parents Association 
also publish regular newsletters.  


